
Greetings Fellow Grizzlies!

Welcome to a new and exciting school year! As your PTA President, I am thrilled to extend a heartfelt 
welcome to you all.

Our PTA is a vibrant community of dedicated parents, teachers, and supporters, all working together to 

enrich the educational experience for our children. This year, we are eager to build on our past 
successes and continue fostering a supportive and collaborative environment.

Your involvement and enthusiasm are what make our PTA strong and effective. Whether you’re new to our 
community or a returning member, your unique contributions are invaluable. We have a variety of events 
and programs planned, and we invite you to be a part of this journey.

Let’s work together to create memorable experiences, support our teachers, and make a positive impact 
on our students' lives. I am excited about the opportunities ahead and look forward to partnering with 
each of you to achieve our goals.

Thank you for your commitment and for being an essential part of our school community. Here’s to a 
fantastic year ahead!

Warmest regards,

Julie Hosokawa
PTA President

Portola Springs Elementary


